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November 25, 2021 

 
 

SVHC Compliance 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Honeywell Performance Materials & Technologies takes its compliance with REACH very seriously. 
 
We have completed the process to identify which, if any, substances of very high concern (SVHCs), (those 
meeting the criteria set out in Article 57 of REACH and included on the REACH “Candidate List”, are contained 
in Honeywell’s HEM product mentioned hereinafter : 
 

• HON P/N: 111186  PTM-SMK 
 

As part of this SVHCs identification process we have:  
 
      • Reviewed internal/publicly available data in relation to the presence of SVHCs in our products or any   
        of their component parts;  
      • Reviewed available supplier information for all input materials;  
      • Reviewed available safety data sheets for all input materials;  
      • Communicated with selected suppliers. 
 
As a result of this process, Honeywell can state that to the best of our knowledge none of the SVHCs 
substances are intentionally added to the Honeywell product referenced above and if present would not 
exceed the concentrations that trigger the regulatory reporting actions. This statement refers to the 
substances on the Candidate List as it was disseminated by ECHA in July 2021.  
 
Honeywell trusts that our letter is fully responsive to your request for information regarding the status of 
these products. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
APAC Product Stewardship 
PMTPSCustomerCare@honeywell.com 


